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MAR 19 1F

Florida Power Corporation Eyd
,.

ATTN: Mrs J. A. Hancock U ti.N 1
Vice President Nuclear Operations jj g ''N * 5, , C_ ,h

.

P. O. Box 14042, Mail Stop C-4 1; W 8 <i '~
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St. Petersburg, FL 33733 SS!
Gentlemen: o
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Subject: Report No. -50-302/81-21 and 50-302/81-25, 0:

Thank you for your letter of January 25, 1982, responding to the violations
concerning activities under NRC Operating License No. DPR-72 brought to your
attention in our letters of Novemb3r 13 and December 8,1981.

With regard to the violations, your response stated that you do not concur
with the findings. We have evaluated your response and no additional .infor-
mation has been provided which cnanges our position. This was discussed with
Ms. P. Baynard of your office on March 2,1982. The corrective actions which
were agreed to by Mr. J. A. Hancock on March 5, 1982, and as stated in our
letter of March 10, 1982, are considered adequate. No further response to
this item is requested. We will examine your corrective actions during subse-
quent inspections.-

We appreciate your cooperation with us.

Sincerely,

M ~

R. C. Lewis, Director
Division of Project and

Resident Programs

cc: D. G. Mardis, Acting Manager
Nuclear Licensing

T. Lutkehaus, Nuclear Plant Manager

bec: NRC Resident Inspector
Document Management Branch
State of Florida
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